
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Reporting Suspected Station Location Errors 

1.	 Suspected station location errors should be reported through the TOC Help Desk.  This is a 
24hr/7day operation. 301-713-0902 Toc.Nwstg@noaa.gov 

2.	 The TOC will then communicate directly with the Regional Centers responsible for these 
Stations and may involve their further communications with the WMO – Mr. Mohan 
Abayasekara email: mabayasekara@wmo.int 

3.	 The TOC Help Desk will formally document the request and establish a tracking number.   

4.	 The request may indicate the JAG/ODAA action item number (if any) and should include 
Walter Smith as the JAG/ODAA- NWS POC.     
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